
 
  July 6, 2020 
 
 
COMMUNIQUE TO THE PARENTS OF OUR DP2 STUDENTS  
FROM: ENKO BONANJO CAMPUS 

 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We have just received your children's results for the May 2020 session of the 
International Baccalaureate.  
 
Over the last few hours we have analysed the IB assessment for each of our 
students and we find significant discrepancies in the predicted scores of the 
internal assessments in Mathematics, Chemistry, Physics and Computer science. 
No student scored more than 3 in Mathematics except for one student who scored 
5. In Chemistry, Biology and Physics, no student scored more than 4, which seems 
to make no sense to us. Similarly, the assessments for Economics and ITGS were 
below what we predicted. However, all our students had high grades in English, 
Global Politics and French. 
 
In the next few days we will try to get some explanations from the IB and it is only 
next Sunday that we will be able to access the detailed reports of the internal 
assessments. 
 
In the meantime, dear parents, we understand your surprise and disappointment 
as we share them. What seems to us to be essential at the moment, before any 
reaction that would not be constructive, is to clarify the situation, to understand 
what correction mechanisms the IB applied in this particular context where there 
were no external examinations. It is too early to give answers, we have to wait a few 
days.  
 
All parents of students who have not obtained their Diploma will be called in the 
next few hours. We will try to answer your questions with the information we have 
so far, and will get back to you as soon as we have more information.  
 
We have accompanied your children throughout this school year with your 
confidence and support and it is in this same way that we must take the next steps.  
 
 Please accept, dear parents, our cordial greetings. 
 
Dr. Bruce Gilbert  
HEAD OF SCHOOL  
Enko Bonanjo Campus 
  


